
Registrars report 

 

Hi Peeps, 

Grateful to be sober and thanks for allowing me to serve. I have registered for praasa and look to be 

running a panel for the registrars. Really excited about it.  

The fellowship connection database has been updated by the week by the GSO and it is amazing. I have 

been working to update all of our groups and service positions. I will be putting district rosters with 

committee assignments in the chat for each dcm. Please upload your district and update it as needed and 

send it to me at my email when you get a chance.  

I have been asked by one of our DCMs if we can update the PDF with group numbers on our web site and 

I will be working with Sean to do so. 

Have all of the DCMs linked their area email with their main email? A few of the DCMs I have emailed 

have never replied.  

Aloha, 

Eric 

 

 


